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Friends of the Melton Botanic Garden, Inc. 
Newsletter August 2015 

 Growing Plants Growing People No. 34 
    

                 

 

 

 

 
 

FMBG Monthly Meeting Venue  
Join us at our meeting venue at Arnolds 

Creek Community Centre 19 Claret Ash Blvd, 
Melton West Vic 3337 

Contact: Janet Dyke 9743 2733 / 0408 170 070 

 

August Meeting & AGM 
Itôs our AGM and we have nominations for all 

positions.  Our theme for discussion at the meeting is 

Tourism and the MBG. 

 

FMBG Patron 

Jane Edmanson OAM 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

Executive Committee 
The Executive Committee Meetings are held monthly 

on the 3rd Tuesday 7.30pm at the Bentleyôs house 

 
 
 

Help Build the Garden - Regular Activity Groups  

-  Gumnuts: 1st & 3rd Weds 9.30am-noon 

-  Lakers: 2nd, 3rd & 4th Tuesday 10am-noon 

-  Creekers: Thursdays 9.30am-noon  

-  Safaris: Tues & Thurs 9.30am-noon 

-  Sandgropers: 2nd & 3rd Weds 9.30am-noon 

-  Nursery Team: Every Tues 10am-1pm 

-  Odd Jobbers:  Tues & Thurs 10am-noon  

Meet at Depot for all activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please vote for FMBG. We really need this grant! 
Voting period is: 3rd August 2015 to 14th August 2015 

 

Melton Botanic Garden NAIDOC Walk 

 

John Bentley at future Indigenous Peoples Garden 

 

During NAIDOC Week Friends of Melton Botanic 
Garden hosted a guided walk through the Melton 
Botanic Garden to see the indigenous plants. The one 
and a half hours walk was followed by morning tea.  

Highlights were the remnant vegetation in the garden, 
the indigenous plantings on Ryans Creek, the Koori 
Student Garden designed by Koori students from 
Melton primary and secondary schools, the Victorian 
Volcanic Plains Garden and the lakeside indigenous 

plantings 
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NAIDOC Week in Melton 

 

FMBG table at Meltonôs NAIDOC celebration 

 

John quoted the old proverb: 

The best time to plant a tree is twenty years ago. 

The second best time is now! 

 

New signage at the MBG 
 

 
 
New sign in the Melton Botanic Garden. It explains 
the use of compost from the green bins that has been 
added to the Southern African beds. 
 
We also received an award from the Australian 
Organics Recycling Association for ñVictorian 
Compost User Demonstrating Innovation and 

Advocacy in Amenity Marketsò  

 

 

New signage at the MBG  
 

 
 New plant label for eucalypts 

 
 

Combined Christian Churches Food Bank 

Some Friends of the Melton Botanic Garden and 
Djerriwarrh Horticulture II graduates built and 
planted garden beds today for the new Melton 
food bank building. 
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New maps at the MBG 

 

 

 

 
 

Many thanks to Dave Peters for installing the new 
maps.  

Thanks also to Sign Perfection for adjusting the maps 
for printing and producing the signs, and to Mike 
Smith & Associates and Lena for doing the artwork. 

Thanks go to Melton City Council for funding one of 
the maps. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weed Safari 
A very successful Weed Safari in the Southern 
African Trial Beds! Thank you to all the weeders. Two 
and a half trial beds weeded. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
John Bentley reports a comment made on 
LinkedIn about the MBG from John Mason. 
 
"Congratulations - Wonderful to see. I was the first 
Parks Superintendent at Melton (from 1973-76) and I 
know the challenge of growing plants in your area. 
Over that time we went from one gardener in the main 
street and very few, largely neglected parks, to a staff 
of 50 and rapid development of parkland, thanks to 
lots of funding from Gough Whitlam at the time. Keep 
up the good work.ò 
 
 

 

Comment received from the Royal Park Officer for 
Open Space Management and Maintenance who with 
the Royal Park gardeners were hosted on a guided 
tour of the Melton Botanic Garden recently.  

ñI just wanted to send you a quick email to thank you 
for the time spent showing myself and my gardening 
team around your gardens. The guided tour was very 
informative. We were extremely impressed with what 
you have achieved as volunteers and your amazing 
efforts in pursuing the grants to make it happen. The 
gardens are very impressive.ò 

  


